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N o t  P i c t u r e d :  T o r i  K e r n  a n d  K e l l e y  W a d d e l l  

Hello Wildcat Families! First off, the LES PTO would like to wish
you a Happy Thanksgiving. We are so thankful for our
community, educators, and students.

We had a fun & busy month of November! Students at Rockville
and Broadmoor were treated to a SkyDome Planetarium
Assembly-- it was so fun and educational! We also had the
pleasure of helping to honor our local Veterans at the annual
Veteran's Day Concert. Mrs. Bentley and students put on an
amazing tribute. Thank you to our Veterans!

We spent last week celebrating the elementary school staff
during American Educator's Week. Teachers, administration,
and bus drivers were treated in a myriad of ways-- check it out
below!

Unfortunately, you may have noticed that the cold weather
prevented us from hosting our Trunk or Treat event last month,
but we plan to be back next October! Please keep your
costumes ready and join us in 2024!

Speaking of upcoming dates, we’d love for you to grab your
calendars and join us for two upcoming events! The Annual
Holiday Magic on Broadway will be on Sunday, December 3rd.
Your LES PTO will have a Meet & Greet with Ana, Elsa, and Olaf
from “Frozen” at 3pm and look for us in the Light-Up Parade
which starts at 6pm!

Secondly, we have set a date and theme for our Annual Adult’s
Night Charity Auction. Show your “Passion for Purple” on April
13th, 2024 at Haven Event Space-- we’d LOVE to have you join
us!

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR YOU!

Meet your PTO BoARD

THANK YOU LETTERS FROM BES



WHAT WE'VE BEEN UP TOWHAT WE'VE BEEN UP TO
We brought the MobileEd Skydome Planetarium to RES and BES this
month. Students LOVED visiting the planets in our Solar System and

learning all about Space in an interactive and amazingly unique way!
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We had such a great time
celebrating our teachers

during American Education
Week! All staff received

surprises each day including
new “Teach Them Kind”           
t-shirts and complimentary
massages in the breakroom!

We set up tasty and fun Popcorn and Mocktail Bars for the teachers, as well as
delivered Crumbl Cookies on Friday. Our Bus Drivers were celebrated this week, too!

Three of our teachers won a giveaway
for monthly Teacher Care Crates!
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for two of our upcoming events!
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